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Hello,
 
Please see attached our response to your December 14, 2024, records request.
 
Rebecca Butler
Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General – Criminal Division
802-828-5512
rebecca.butler@vermont.gov
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December 17, 2024 
 
Mark Schwartz 

  
Jeffersonville, Vermont 05464 
Ph.  
e-mail:    
 
Re: Public Records Request dated December 14, 2024. 
 
Dear Mr. Schwartz: 
 
I write to respond to your Public Records Act request dated December 14, 2024, in which 
you requested a detailed log of all accesses or attempted accesses to the following databases, 
all of which are not maintained by the Attorney General’s Office: Vermont State Police 
Electronic Case Files; Spillman CAD system; Valcour CAD system; and the Vermont Courts 
Odyssey File System. Therefore, our Office does not have responsive records specific to  
your request. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
____________________ 
Franklin Paulino 
Assistant Attorney General 




